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Comments: Being native to Idaho and living withing 40 minutes of the SCNF.  I have enjoyed fishing, hiking,

hunting, and fishing all of my life.  What I have seen over the last 20 years is not the expansion of the things I like

to do but a contraction.  As more and more access to all of the areas are pushed farther out to the boundaries of

the forest areas I am less likely to use them.  When a trail head/road is moved back miles from the area that you

want to explore you don't explore that area anymore.  I would like to see roads left open so that you can actually

access the forest areas.  This also applies to fishing on the Salmon River.  We should not cater to one group of

people for example rafters over jet boaters both have there place on the river and should be allowed to continue

as they have for the past 20 plus years.  Sometimes when things change it is not for the best.  I read a lot of

comments from people that are not from this area and appeared to have never been here.  Most of them want

more regulation and protection but from my stand point we are almost to the point of over protection.  Hey look

over there but guess what you can't actually get there.


